
 
 

 

November 19, 2019 

 

Dear Valley View Health Center Patient, 

 

It is with much regret, that we must write, to inform you that Caleb Evans, family practice nurse 

practitioner, will be leaving our health care organization.   

 

Please be assured that we have several other providers that can care for you and your family’s 

health care needs.   

 

Located at our Portsmouth facility is;  

 Bridget Ehrhart-Bennett, Certified Nurse Practitioner in family medicine 

 

Located at our West Portsmouth facility are; 

 Naomi Blackburn, Certified Nurse Practitioner in family medicine 

 Dr. Lilliam Ortiz, Pediatrician 

 

Located in our Manchester facility is; 

 Lori Rumfield, Certified Nurse Practitioner in family medicine 

 

We place great value in the patient’s we serve, and we realize it is very inconvenient to have to 

switch health care providers.  We do hope you choose to continue to put your trust in us.  

 To schedule with one of our other highly qualified health care providers, please call; 

Portsmouth   740-370-4234 

West Portsmouth  740-858-1063 

Manchester   937-549-1270 

 

We do apologize for the inconvenience this may cause. 

Sincerely, 

 

Valley View Health Centers 


